
 

 

New this year:  A “Vote Now” button will be available within your Cobb EMC online account or 
through the Cobb EMC app from 9 a.m. August 9 through 5 p.m. September 11. This new button will 
allow you to navigate directly to the electronic ballot within Election Services’ system without having 
to log in a second time. 

 

Here is an example: 

 

Click on the “VOTE NOW” button, and it will take you directly into Election Services Corporation’s 
site without having to log in separately.  

 

You will see “Board of Directors Election” at the top of the page. Simply click on the “Continue” 
button when you see the following screen: 

 

Cast your vote, and then click the “Continue” button on the bottom to submit the ballot.  

 

All voting is handled by a third-party company called Election Services Corporation. If you have 
any questions, please contact them directly at 866-720-4357 or 
cemchelp@electionservicescorp.com. 


